
 

 
 
 
 
Year 7 2014 Student Orientation Day – Wed 3 December 
 
Dear parents,  
 
Kincumber High School Orientation day is on Wednesday 3 December, 2014. The 
day commences at 9.30 am and concludes at 2 pm. It is the responsibility of 
parents to organise transport to and from the high school. The day is organised 
by the high school staff and run without teacher involvement by KPS.  Students 
enrolled for KHS in 2014 should have received the following information from the 
high school. 

                
 On Orientation Day you will have the opportunity to: 
• Get familiar with the layout of Kincumber High School 
• Learn how to use the Canteen and Library 
• Attend specialised subject “mini lessons” in a host of faculties including 

Science, Agriculture, Design & Technology, Computers, Maths, English, Social 
Science, Art, Drama and Music. 

• Attend a FREE BBQ hosted by Kincumber High School  
Student Leadership Team 

• Learn how to catch buses from Kincumber High School 
• Meet friends you may have already made via the Year 7 

Transition/Orientation program 
 
• Make new friends and meet new students enrolling at Kincumber High School 
• Meet many Kincumber High School teachers 

• Meet your Year 10 Peer Support Leaders 
• Meet the School Captains 
• Learn Kincumber High School expectations 

 
What do I need to bring/wear? 

• Wear your current school uniform 
• Wear fully enclosed leather shoes – you must do this to be allowed to enter 

the specialist lessons. 
• Bring a bag, pen, recess and/or money to spend at the Canteen. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Kincumber High School.  
 
Sincerely,  
Mrs Wardlaw.  
 
Kat McDonogh 
Year Advisor – Year 7, 2015 

 
 


